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Jessica Kennedy

From: Clerks
Subject: FW: 2024 Annual Business Survey Report

From: Jaemilyn Gavino <Jaemilyn@dufferinbot.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 8:00 AM 
To: Jessica Kennedy <jkennedy@eastgarafraxa.ca> 
Subject: 2024 Annual Business Survey Report 

Hello, 

Good afternoon! I hope this email finds you well. I’d like to (re)introduce myself — my name is Jaemilyn, and 
I’m the Communications Manager at the Dufferin Board of Trade. 

Last month, we closed our annual Business Survey and have since compiled the feedback into a final report. I 
have attached both the Annual Business Survey Report and the accompanying Press Release for your 
reference. 

 Annual Business Survey Report

 2025 Business Survey Press Release

On behalf of the Dufferin Board of Trade, I would like to sincerely thank you for your continued partnership 
and support. Our annual Business Survey is one of our key advocacy initiatives, and the feedback we receive 
plays a vital role in shaping the work we do across the county. 

If you have any questions regarding the report, please don’t hesitate to reach out to myself or Diana — we 
would be happy to assist. 

Kind regards, 

Jaemilyn 

Jaemilyn Gavino
Communications Manager, 

Dufferin Board of Trade | Dufferin Biz Hub 

P: 519-941-0490 x 204  
jaemilyn@dufferinbot.ca | dufferinbot.ca  | dufferinbizhub.ca 

Any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Dufferin Board of Trade.

https://dufferinbot.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/04/2025DufferinBusinessSurveyReport.pdf
https://dufferinbot.ca/dufferin-business-survey-reveals-key-insights-on-confidence-growth-and-economic-challenges/
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 Book time to meet with me  

 

 


